
 

 

   

   
 

  

  

From: jodysplanet 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Public coomments 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 6:20:53 PM 

Hello board members 
I am an incredibly proud mother and mother-in-law of two current students at 
T.M.C.C. In November of 2020 my father passed away at St.. Mary's hospital  alone 
due to covid 19. My mother lost her husband and best friend, my brother and I lost 
our dad and my children and niece and nephews lost there grandpa. My brother got 
covid 19 as well but survived.  So my  amazing  daughter and son-in-law went and 
got vaccinated then came to my mother and I and told us she had made an 
appointment  for myself and my mother  to be vaccinated as well because  the 
thought of losing anyone else she loved was more than she could take. Also because 
she felt we couldn't  comment  on the state of the country if we weren't going to be a 
part of the solution by getting vaccinated to help stop the disease that had taken such 
an important part of our family.  So board members  please mandate that NSHE be a 
part of the solution and help stop this from taking someone else's loved one. 
Thank You 

Jody Price 
A proud parent 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S10+, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone 


